Mrs. Nikkila



about Me

This will be my 5^{rth} year teaching 4K at Phillips Elementary, Before teaching here I taught at a private school in Medford. I enjoy working with young students and seeing the joy when they learn something new. My husband and I have three sons (Nathan 18, Nicholas 15 and Nash 12) We live on a small farm outside of Ogema. As a family we enjoy camping and movie nights. Personally I enjoy baking, crafting and spending time with my family.



Education

FALLS WITH A MAJOR IN EARLY CHILDHOOD EDUCATION.

Contact

Phone - 339-3864 Ex 3006

Email - dnikkila@phillips.k12.wi.us

Facebook - Phillips Nikkila

Favorites

BOOK

The Grouchy Ladybug

Candy

Peanut butter M&Ms

COLOR

Yellow

DRINK

Sparkling Water

FOOD

Popcorn



Dear Parents and Guardians,

Your child will need the following supplies:

1 pair of blunt, metal scissors

4 pencils - already sharpened

8 glue sticks

School bag

1 small pencil box(8" x 5")

1 rectangular eraser

Paper towels

1 small box of crayons (no marker please)

1 box bags gallon or sandwhich

2 containers of antibacterial wipes for hard surfaces

1 pair of lightweight stereo headphones for technology use (please no earbuds or bluetooth)

1 spare set of clothes (1 shirt, 1 pair of pants, 2 pairs of socks, 2 underwear)

2 boxes of crackers or cereal for morning snack

1 Container of playdough

Dema Millie

<u>Please label all supplies with your child's name.</u> Please have your child bring their school bag each day. I will supply a folder for notes and papers. Please check this folder daily.

Your child will have a computerized account for breakfast, lunch and milk money. You can send a lump sum of money to school weekly, biweekly, monthly, ect. You will be informed when more money is needed in your child's account.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me anytime. I am looking forward to meeting you and working together to make your child's first school experience successful and fun!

Sincerely,

Diana Nikkila

Mrs. Scholz



This will be my 19th year teaching young children; I've taught Head Start, Kindergarten, & 4K, but I have been teaching 4K for the longest...14 years! I think young children are THE MOST FUN and I love my job! I have two daughters (Teagan, 13 yrs and Brielle, 10yrs). I am married to the Principal Mr. Scholz, and I also have a little dog named Maisy Lou and a big German Shepard named Eden. My family and I LOVE to go camping in the summer. I also like hiking, reading, and shopping!



Education

I attended collage at UW-Superior. I majored in Elementary Education and minored in Early Childhood, but my most valuable education happens daily with the students in my classroom!

Contact

Email: tscholz@phillips.k12.wi.us

Phone: 715-339-3864 Ext. 3027

Facebook: Scholz Pre-K

Favorites

BOOK

Every Pete the Cat book!

Candy

Anything chocolate! I also love skittles!

COLOR

Teal! I like it so much I painted my kitchen cabinets teal.

Drink

Coffee with lots of creamer! Sparkling Flavored Water

FOOD

I love pasta. I like to snack on crackers and potato chipsespecially dill pickle chips!

It takes a lot to have as much fun as we do in 4K! Please bring in the following supplies if you are able:

*1 pair of blunt, metal scissors

*8 glue sticks (I love the purple type-kids can see where they put it!)

*1 small pencil box

*1 rectangular pink eraser

*1 paint smock (a large, old t-shirt works great)!

*1 small box of Crayons (no markers please)

*4 pencils (already sharpened is helpful)

*2 boxes of crackers or cereal for our morning snack

*1 bottle of antibacterial table spray

*1 pair of lightweight stereo headphones for technology use (no ear buds or blue to en!)

*1 spare set of clothes (1 shirt, 1 pair of pants, 2 pairs of socks 2 pair of underwear)

*2 rolls of paper towels

*1 box sandwich sized or gallon sized baggies

*school backpack

*1 box of tissues

*1 container of play doh

<u>Please label your supplies with your child's name</u>. Have your child bring their backpack each day. I will supply a folder for notes and papers. Please Check this folder each day!

Your child will have a computerized account for breakfast, lunch, and milk money. You can send a lump sum of money to school weekly, biweekly, monthly, etc. You will be notified when more money is needed in your child's account.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me <u>anytime!</u>
I am looking forward to providing your child with a fun-filled year of hands-on,

play-based learning!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Scholz 3